
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
25 June 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident family members 
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our residents and staff. 
 
In addition to the current two (2) visitor per resident, per day restriction there is now a stay-at-home 
order for residents of, or people whose usual place of work is in, the Local Government Areas of City of 
Sydney, Woollahra, Waverley, and Randwick.  In line with this order, anyone who lives or works in these 
LGAs must not visit any of our residential aged care homes. 
 
Video calls are available to assist in keeping in touch with your loved one.  Please contact the home to 
arrange this. 
 
Masks are still required to be worn indoors and outdoors, and a surgical mask is required when entering 
a residential aged care home.  Ensure you continue to practice hand hygiene and please check the areas 
of concern list before attending a home. 
 
If and when we receive any further advice from NSW Health we will be sure keep you updated. 
 
Stay safe, we will get through this together. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 


